
Life Education - Healthy Harold 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

In Term 1, between Friday 31 March and Thursday 6 April 2023, the Life Education – Healthy Harold van will visit Miller 
Public School. Each student will be provided with the opportunity to attend one Life Education session with their class.  

This incursion will take place at Miller Public School and is FREE of charge as it has been subsidised by Miller Public 
School. 

Each session is designed to intrigue, excite and prompt further learning. Joined by, Healthy Harold, their specially trained 
educators bring to life lessons that empower children to make safer and healthier choices, now and in the future. 

All Mainstream and Support Unit classes have been allocated a Life Education Unit. Please see attached for further 
information.  

For more information, please visit the website https://www.lifeeducation.org.au/parents/modules. 

Mrs Gandy Mrs Tong 
Principal Deputy Principal 
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